BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE (BAC)
February 20, 2024

MR. MARK PUA

Authorized Representative

ZASHEN FASHIONS

#1961 Espana Blvd., Sampaloc, Manila

Subjec: ~ NOTICE OF AWARD (NOA)

Dear WMr. Pua:

We are pleased to inform you that the quotation you have submitted to the Bureau of
Agricultural Research (BAR) re: PURCHASE OF POLO SHIRT FOR NATIONAL
WOMEN'S MONTH CELEBRATION 2024 was determined to be the Single Calculated
and Responsive Quotation (SCRQ) during the post-evaluation by the Bids and Awards
Committee (BAC).

In this regard, we are awarding the said contract to your company amounting to FORTY
THREE THOUSAND FIVE HUNDRED PESOS (#43,500.00). For more details or other
concerns, please contact the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) Secretariat or
Procurement Unit of the Bureau at telephone no. 8920-0239 local 1117/1150.

Thank you very much.

JUNEL B. SORLANO, PhD
Director—"
Head of Procuring Entity
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